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To whom it may concern, 

Please vote against increasing surveillance on citizens in public using drones. It is 

completely unnecessary and dangerous to put this power in the hands of different 

administrations overtime, when we cannot predict how those administrations will use 

them. 

Thank you, 

Julia 


